Missions Working Group Meeting 27th November 2019 at 6pm in St Kea Upper room
Review of support for the Wallaces
Present: Paul Salaman, Wendy Vincent, Polly Barton , Hannah Green
· Paul opened in prayer
· Paul reminded the group of our remit to review the support of our Mission partners, the Wallaces, and to be aware of our options.
· Feedback from the skype conversation on 16th October was discussed as well as a recent prayer letter.
· We identified signs of encouragement and misgivings and explored options..
· A decision was finally made to continue our link with the Wallaces but to reduce our financial support to £2,000 from the beginning of the next financial year for 3 years and review in November 2022. 
· We would continue our prayer support and hope that Richard will be able to visit Kea church in the New Year to maintain the link.
· AOB The MWG sanctioned the raising of support for Steve through Compassion from £25 to £28 per month. £40 Christmas present had been sent to him.
The meeting closed at 7.15pm
